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 The prior CPC Chair passed on all the committee documents 
and notes, both in crates and thumb drive to me

 CPC Boards Completed

 Presentation to Professionals outline has been completed

 CPC contact list manager position created. Tasked with 
keeping track of our contacts and status of those contacts. 
Have they been contacted and what was the outcome etc.

 Presentation recently done at the Elms College for an 
addiction class being taught to student studying nursing and 
criminal justice and social work

 We have been handing out sponsor you doctor packets to 
CPC reps to bring to their home groups and hand out as 
requested

 The Committee has been keeping its monthly commitments 
which include the radio show, Institutions Committee and 
Intergroup.



 We ask that anyone that knows a group of professionals or 
future professional that may benefit from the CPC 
presentation which basically lets them know What AA is and 
What AA is not, in the event they may have future contact 
with an alcoholic. 

 Our email is cpc@area31aa.org and we encourage contact 
with our committee or its members if you or anyone have 
any questions or would like to forward contact information 
to us.

 Our committee meeting is the Second Tuesday of the month
at 474 Pleasant St Holyoke at 730 PM. We welcome all to 
attend. We encourage any home group in Area 31 not 
having a CPC rep to nominate one and send them to our 
meeting. 
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